## Lee, Chris

From: Mandi McAlister <mandimclstr@gmail.com>

**Sent:** Monday, June 12, 2023 11:44 AM **To:** Lee, Chris; Dimitrijevic, Marina

**Subject:** Support for the Climate & Equity Plan

Dear Members of the Common Council and Mr. Mayor,

I am writing to support adoption of Milwaukee's Climate & Equity Plan as part of the city's Comprehensive Plan.

Adoption of the plan is important to me as a longtime community member and expectant mother. Climate change and racial inequities have been harming our community for decades, and the City has not taken adequate action to address both of these issues.

Now is the time to take comprehensive and bold action to redress the harm that has already happened, prevent further harm, and ensure that we are a resilient community that can withstand the dangers that are ahead of us due to our changing climate and ignored racial inequity.

I support the plan because of how it will position us to receive federal funding from the Inflation Reduction Act. And because it will work to make this a more livable city for everyone now and into the future.

Again, as a longtime community member and expectant mother, I request that you adopt the Climate & Equity Plan as part of the City's Comprehensive plan.

Please forward this email to members of the Milwaukee Common Council and Mr. Mayor Johnson.

Thank you, Mandi McAlister 2219 E Bennett Ave Milwaukee, WI 53207